MIDDLE COUNTRY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT New Lane Memorial Elementary School

15 New Lane Selden, NY 11784 (631) 285-8905



Robin Newberg, Principal

Melissa Danowski, Assistant Principal

Hello New Lane Families,

I am so happy to be able to welcome back all of our New Lane families to the 2024-25 school year. I would like to introduce Ms. Danowski as our new assistant principal. We are both very busy preparing to welcome our students back. We have so many exciting and meaningful things planned.

Ms. Danowski and I are dedicated to continue the celebration of all the amazing things that New Lane has to offer our community. We both hold fast in our student-centered approach and belief that every student has the ability and the right to learn in a safe, welcoming and enriching environment.

Enjoy your summer but be ready to come back to New Lane with an open mind and an open heart. We can't wait to see you!

Molissi Dang di

Sincerely,

Mrs. Newberg and Ms. Danowski